
Important Health Coverage Tax Documents 

Dear Employee, 

Due to new federal legislaƟon designed to reduce paperwork and administraƟve burden, we are 
informing you of upcoming changes to how Form 1095-C will be distributed.  

Previously, we were required to automaƟcally provide you with Form 1095-C each year. However, due to 
recent changes in federal law, we are now only required to furnish this form to you upon request. 

What is Form 1095-C? 

Form 1095-C provides informaƟon about the health insurance coverage we offered you during the year. 
You are not required to file this statement with your personal taxes. 

How to Request Your Form 1095-C: 

If you would like to receive Form 1095-C for the 2024 tax year, please request it by October 15th, 2025 

You can request the form by: 

 

o Emailing us at payroll@selfservelumber.com

o Calling us at (989)790-9510

o Mailing us at Self Serve Lumber Co. 1621 S. Wheeler St. Saginaw, MI 
48602

Self Serve Lumber Co. will provide your Form 1095-C within 30 days of your request. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperaƟon. If you have any quesƟons, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 

Sincerely, 

Self Serve Lumber Co. 


